
StreetTreeSF Annual Report 

Data Disclosure Statement 
 

The StreetTreeSF annual reports for FY 2017-18, FY 2018-19 and FY 2019-20 have 
been revised to update maintenance counts. The counts provided in previous 
versions of these reports did not accurately reflect the work completed by Public 
Works crews and contractor crews due to inconsistent data collection and 
tracking. We have since revised the data in the three annual reports to reflect the 
actual work performed. In addition, we have implemented a new method for 
collecting and tracking data to accurately document the completed work, avoid 
redundancies and ensure consistency. 

As StreetTreeSF progresses, we will continually monitor data input and data 
extraction methods, and make any needed revisions and clarifications, while 
remaining transparent in the process. 

 


